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Show Your Solidarity
As you know, AEU has begun negotiations for a new collective bargaining agreement with CSEA.  This contract has important implications for every AEU member.  It’s now time to show our unity and collective support for AEU’s proposals by EVERYONE wearing the I AM AEU button.    
The I Am AEU campaign is about putting a face to the work each of us does every day to make a difference in the lives of the CSEA members we serve.  We are not a line on a financial report or a 1% salary factor in a pension actuarial projection.  We are not an expendable commodity that can be adjusted at will to meet management’s priorities. We are dedicated professionals.  We are union people who believe in union principles. We are families who feel the impact of unfilled positions when work load causes us to miss a birthday; the pinch of not keeping up with the cost of living on our wages, and the loss of retirement security by unnecessary pension cuts. 
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Please wear your I AM AEU button starting on Wednesday, April 10th in support for AEU’s proposals to stop further concessions, restore unnecessary losses and attain fair and equitable gains now possible since the school fiscal drought has ended.   
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